



Notices to Parents and Guardians

Headmaster's Letter

Please see the Headmaster's Letter to Parents and Gu

Shrewsbury School Parents' Association Ball - 23rd March 2018

A reminder that tickets are now on sale for the Parents' Association Ball, which this year takes as its theme 'The Enchanted Forest'. Last year's event was a sell-out, so early booking is strongly recommended!

dldunn@shrewsbury.org.uk. We encourage Houses to make up tables of 10 (though some 12s can be accommodated) but tickets can also be purchased individually.

For more details, please see 'Forthcoming Events' b



Latest News



The Lower Sixth Biology visit to Liverpool University's Institute of Integrative Biology.

Read More



Current and former Shrewsbury School Fives players were out in force and on form for the seventh Richard Barber Cup on Sunday 14th January.



An article written by Mike Tonks, Second Master at Shrewsbury and teacher of Philosophy and Theology, has been published in the journal 'Dialogue'.

Read More



RSSBC: First race of 2018 for the J14s and J15s

On Sunday 14th January, the J14 squad (boys and girls) and the J15 boys travelled to Bedford for the Star Rowing Club New Year's Head.

Read More



The news this week 100 years ago: 19th - 25th January 1918 Friday 19 January 2018

This week we remember James Partridge, killed in action on 20th January 1918.

Read More



The School's fantastic fundraising efforts for Medic Malawi have paid for a much-needed minibus for the Shrewsbury School Eye

Read More



The 1st, 2nd, U15 and U14 XVs were all in action during the first week of term - with excellent results.

Read More



Senior House Debating Competition Thursday 18 January 2018

The long-awaited final of the Senior House Debating Competition took place in a packed Maidment Building on the evening of 11th January between Ingram's and Emma Darwin Hall.

Read More



Darwin Society Lecture – 'Listening to the universe with gravitational waves'

On Friday 12th January, the Darwin Society welcomed Dr Alberto Sesana from the University of Birmingham to give the third of this year's science enrichment lectures, entitled 'Listening to the universe with gravitatio...



Shrewsbury School SparkPoint - 'When You Look At the World'

... What is it that you see? This week's issue is devoted to those who have helped to extend and enhance our ideas of understanding, it also includes an exploration of the philosophy of Seneca by Ebrahim Jamshid (SH L...

Forthcoming Events

All these events, and many others, are listed in detail in our website Calendar

No Events added to the Newsletter.